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Friday 3rd April 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As we formally reach our Easter break I just wanted to write to send you our best wishes for Easter. 
This is a very special time for all at St. Mary’s School but understandably it is very different this year. 
 
We cannot be together as a School family and many of us cannot be with our own families which is 
incredibly hard. We can however do our best to follow the advice we are given “Stay at home, Protect 
the NHS and Save Lives”. We can also offer our prayers so that we can quickly return to our ‘normal’ 
lives and hope that this may soon be behind us. In the meantime we can keep in touch ‘virtually’ and 
you are very welcome to share your fantastic learning and activities with us through the school emails 
as some of you already have. The addresses are; 
TEACHERSNAME@lea-st-marys.lancs.sch.uk so Berry@...   Sullivan@... Taylor@... Shoulder@ …… 
 
I have asked Canon Adrian to share with us a special 
Easter prayer… 
 

Christ yesterday and today 
The beginning and the end 

Alpha and Omega; 
All time belongs to Him 

And all the ages; 
To Him be glory and power 
Through every age for ever. 

Amen. 
 
 
 
Mrs A M Brogden 
Head Teacher 
 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of  
God and keep it’ Luke 11:28 
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